NUdiscs – University of Newcastle Ultimate Frisbee Club

Minutes – Executive Committee Meeting

15th May 2001

Meeting opened: 7:45pm

1. Attendance and apologies

In attendance:

Andrew Pennington
President

James O’Reilly

Vice-President

Andrew Olennick

Secretary

Sturt Wilson

Treasurer

Jonathan Holmes

Social Co-ordinator

2. Minutes from last meeting

The minutes of the previous meeting were not available. 

3. Club delegate

The Secretary informed to committee that he has been invited to nominate for Committee Delegate for the Sports Union. Due to his role as Director of NUSport, it was seen as advantageous to have the same people on the boards of NUSport, the Sports Union, and the Forum, to assist in the amalgamation. The Secretary also informed the committee that to nominate, he must be the club’s delegate to the Sports Union Club Committee. The executive, as per a motion passed at the last AGM, has the power to elect the club’s delegate. 

The Secretary noted that whilst he would like to nominate for the position of committee delegate, he had no desire to remain on the club committee after the election. It was noted that if elected, the Secretary would be a member of the Club Committee as Committee Delegate, and so the club would be required to elect a new delegate. 

The Secretary was elected unanimously as the new club delegate.

Action: The Secretary is to inform the Sports Union of the change in delegate.

4. Program Manager, Sports Union

The Secretary advised the committee that the Program Manager had sent an email advising that his position would not exist after May 31st. Duties were currently being re-allocated, with most duties being temporarily handled by Lisa Bradley. 

The Secretary also advised that a handover from Chris Tola to Lisa Bradley for AUC has occurred at a meeting earlier that day. He was confident that the transition would not affect AUC preparations.

A discussion occurred amongst all members at the loss of the Program Manager’s position, and the loss of Chris Tola as a member of the Sports Union staff.

It was resolved that the Secretary, as club delegate, should find out more information on the situation, and raise the club’s concerns and the next Sports Union Club Committee meeting.

Action: The Secretary is to find out more information on the axing of the Program Manager’s position, and take the club’s concerns to the next Sports Union Club Committee meeting.

5. General Business

Next Meeting:
The next meeting is to be announced.

Meeting closed: 8:12pm

